CFIR GEle

25 Adelaide Street East, Toronto, Ontario M5C 1H3 (416) 362-1441

January 9, 1973

Mr., Wayne W, Heinen

126 Linwood Avenue

Orchard Park, New York 14127
L STAL

Dear Mr. Heinen:

Thank you for your listener's letter of January 6th, 1973

and the interest you have shown in Radio Station CFTR.

This letter will confirm your reception of CFTR on

January 6th, 1973 between 12:27 and 12:48 p.m. on

680 KHz. FoTT

I trust you enjoyed listening to CFTR and hope you have
an opportunity to receive us again in the near future.

Yoyfs) truly,
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